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I am principally against any bill that contains the word "limits" unless the limits are put 

on the government. We are a free people, and the Constitution puts limits on the 

government, not the people. Limiting which issues can be the basis for appeal of land 

use decisions may put farmers at risk, destroy our beautiful state as more of it is 

developed, giving big developers and investment agencies more power to wield over 

the "little guy." This is not fair for the everyday person or our ecosystem. I oppose HB 

3458. 


